
 

Border-to-Border Trail: Barton-Bandemer Connection Project  
 

2020 Public Email Comments Summary 
 

In total, the project received email comments from eight (8) individuals before and after the 
December, 2020 public meeting.  A summary of the content of the emails is included below and 
the emails are attached as well. 
 
Common themes expressed (not representative of quantity of expression): 

• Excited about the pedestrian tunnel connection. 

• Illegal railroad crossings show strong desire for pedestrian connection in this area. 

• Pedestrian tunnel would improve connections to Huron River Drive without having to 
navigate the North Main Street corridor. 

• The reason people choose to cross the railroad illegally is that the alternative to reaching 
Huron River Drive along North Main Street is perceived as highly dangerous. 

• Support pedestrian tunnel and feel it should have been done decades ago. 

• The popularity of the Allen Creek Berm Railroad Tunnel emphasizes the need for a 
pedestrian tunnel at Bandemer Park. 

• In favor of paving the main trail in Barton Nature Area and leaving the remaining trails 
unpaved natural surface paths. 

• Paving the B2B in Barton Nature Area will improve accessibility for those in wheelchairs. 

• Wish everyone working on the project the best of luck in bringing this long-needed 
connection to fruition. 

• Glad to see plans for the pedestrian tunnel as the illegal railroad crossing is not ideal and 
crossing North Main is hazardous. 

• Very much looking forward to having a Border-to-Border trail connection from Dexter to 
Ann Arbor and have been looking forward to it for years. 

• Have concerns about continuing to have Border-to-Border trail pass through Bandemer 
Park due to the park & trail’s high use, sight-line issues, and the challenges of the narrow 
crossing at the Argo Dam.  Would like to consider alternate routes for B2B or improved 
signage, widen and straighten trail, and widen the Argo dam crossing.   

• The Federal Railroad Administration has announced an initiative to improve pedestrian 
safety along the railroad and this may include the closure of informal (illegal) pedestrian 
crossings like the one at Bandemer.  This may also be a source of funds that could offset 
the cost of a new pedestrian tunnel at Bandemer. 

• The popularilty of the Argo Cascades and the recent completion of the Allen Creek 
pedestrian tunnel make completing the Bandemer Pedestrian Tunnel even more 
imperative. 

• Strong endorsement for the construction of a pedestrian/bicycle tunnel. 

• If there must be a considerable delay in completing the pedestrian tunnel, then other short 
term fixes ought to be explored.   
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